
May 20th, 2021

Dear Nottinghill Families,

As the school year quickly comes to an end, make sure to stock up on some awesome books for summer
reading! Check out the highlights from the May Reading Club flyer below. Happy ordering!

For the littles who are beginning to read:

For the littles off to Kindergarten in September:

For the littles who embrace diversity and kindness:

For the littles with curious minds:

HOW TO ORDER?

All orders can now be placed online and delivered directly to you! Simply log on to Scholastic.ca, create
an account, and enter the SCHOOL CODE: RC151002, and then browse away!

Thank you for supporting your child’s reading both at home and in the classroom! Have an amazing end
to the school year and a safe and adventurous summer with your families! - Rose Grundy


